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SHREK THE MUSICAL
Shrek the Musical finished on Saturday night after two weeks of shows. What a
spectacular production it was!

Our students worked tirelessly to put on a fantastic show for our audience.

Thank you to these students, our parents and teachers who all contributed to making this such a
success.
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